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New BreastScreen mobile van is coming to Wolli Creek 

 
 
The new BreastScreen mobile van, with the latest mammography technology and facilities, will be 
making its first outing to Wolli Creek this month. 
 
The van will be on site at Cahill Park, Princes Highway (opposite Woolworths and close to train 
station), for three weeks from 29 February to 18 March 2016, operating Monday to Friday.  A 
Chinese-speaking female radiographer is available every Tuesday at this van. 
 
This year the mobile van service will not be available in Hurstville due to construction work and 
insufficient space to locate the new and larger mobile van. 
 
Women can book a mammogram at the Wolli Creek van instead or can attend at the BreastScreen 
site at Kogarah (St George Hospital, Monday to Saturday).  There will be Chinese-speaking staff 
available every Friday at the Kogarah site. 
 
The BreastScreen service is free for women over 40 years of age with women 50 to 74 years old 
highly encouraged to attend.  An appointment can be made by calling 13 20 50 or 13 14 50 if a 
language interpreter is needed.  No referral is needed and staff are all female.  


